
 To Mayor Santos and Council, 

Enclosed you will find a copy of our proposal to bring back the Highland Games to Kingsville 
for June 2019. 

My committee and I believe that by bringing back the Games to Lakeside Park, we would 
promote the Town of Kingsville and showcase our community. The Games were once 
successfully held at Lakeside Park in the late 70’s and early 80’s. Our committee’s vision is to re-
establish the Games and have them included on our town events calendar as an annual event. 

We propose a two day event, on the weekend of June 22 and 23rd, 2019 and would include 
activities that would be of interest to all ages. It will also include the involvement of a number of 
community groups. 

Please review our proposal. I look forward to presenting to council and answer any questions you 
may have. 

Yours Truly, 
 

Doug Plumb


